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To: Charlie Mopps; Kalee Shaberts
Subject: 700 Russell St
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Attachments: Video.mov

At 700 Russell St we had water halfway up the driveway and it pooled in the backyard 
in the west corner near the alley.  We had about 6 inches where it came over the curb 
and up into the front yard.  No water got in the house or pool which is the first time 
during a major storm event since 2020.  We had sandbags with a plastic barrier but 
the water never made it that far.  The road was deep with water off and on for 2 days.  
See attached pictures.  
We had written to Isaac Brownman when they were repaving the streets and informed 
him of the water that pools in front of our house and even more so in front of 691 
Russell even after a normal rain event.  This has been happening since Russell was 
first repaved.  They came and resurfaced the block east of us twice but did nothing 
here.  At 691 there is a small lake every time it rains that cannot be pushed off 
because it simply flows back onto the end of their driveway.
Thank you for your attention,
Carol and Fred Kagi
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